
 

Tiger Taekwon-Do 
Student Report  

International Taekwon-Do is not just about kicking and punching, particularly for children. It is about building 

great people. For this reason, our students’ behaviour and attitude in the training area, home and school is 

important. 

Our club’s role is to support parents and teachers in this development. The child named below is 

approaching a grading. Please help us decide whether this child deserves the privilege to grade by spending 

two or three minutes completing this form.  

If you would like to ask questions or discuss this form, please contact the school instructor, Mr Mike Lowe, 

tigertkdpn@gmail.com 021 170 2784. 

 

Student name:   Date:    

 

Parent/Caregiver to complete Excellent Good Fair Poor 

Attitude towards family members     

Willingness to help with house chores and own room     

Manners at home and otherwise     

Responsibility for getting himself/herself prepared (for an 
activity) 

    

Comments 

 
 

    

Parent/Caregiver Name: 

 

 Signature:   

     

Teacher to complete Excellent Good Fair Poor 

Courtesy to teacher and adherence to school rules     

Courtesy and helpfulness to classmates     

Enthusiasm and diligence in lessons     

General behaviour     

Comments 
 
 

Teacher’s Name: 

May we contact you to discuss this if necessary?   Y  /  N 

Contact number/email: 

 Signature:  

 

 

    

Instructor to complete     

Student permitted to grade?                 Y  /  N     

 www.tigertkd.co.nz 
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